Stormy Stepp

Subject: FW: Hixson Park Stream Stabilization ARAP Notice of Termination

From: Jason Dees <Jason.Dees@tn.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 2:02 PM

To: bpayne@chattanooga.gov <bpayne@chattanooga.gov>

Cc: Cali Dobbins <Cali.Dobbins@tn.gov>

Subject: Hixson Park Stream Stabilization ARAP Notice of Termination

Mr. Payne,

The Division of Water Resources (division) acknowledges receipt of a certified Notice of Termination on September 22,
2022. Submittal of the form is required when requesting termination of coverage for a General Aquatic Resource
Alteration Permit prior to the expiration date of the permit coverage. Based on your certified statement, the coverage
under permit NR2101.061 was terminated on September 27, 2022. Please be aware that due to permit termination, no
additional work is authorized within regulated water features.

If you have questions, please contact me at (423) 497-6125; or, you may email me at Jason.Dees@tn.gov.

Sincerely,

Environment &

Conservation

Jason Dees | Environmental Consultant
Division of Water Resources/Chattanooga Environmental Field Office
1301 Riverfront Parkway, Suite 206
Chattanooga, TN 37402
p. 423-497-6125
Jason.Dees@tn.gov
tn.gov/environment




